National Gallery of Art

CENTER FOR ADVANCED STUDY IN THE VISUAL ARTS

Washington, D.C. 20565
Office of the Dean

20 May 1993

Batuz Foundation
c/o MD Berlin
Chausseestrasse 123
D-1040 Berlin
GERMANY

Dear Batuz,

We recently accepted into the collections a magnificent portfolio
produced by the Société Imaginaire. Please know how grateful we
are at the National Gallery of Art to have such works in our
collections. Over the years, we anticipate that many scholars
will come here to consult this portfolio and, by doing so, will
help realize the objectives of the Société Imaginaire.

Along with other institutional affiliates of the Batuz Foundation,
we look forward to collaborating with the Foundation and to
receiving in the National Gallery's archives, library, and
collections works that document the signal accomplishments of this
international endeavor.

In congratulating you upon the production of the portfolio, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

‘MMM*—_,

Henry A. Millon



